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Book Fair Business
VES wrapped up their best Book Fair yet at the end of
February and VMS is well on their way to beating last
year's totals as well!  We are so thankful for the school
community support for our libraries as we get back to
normal.  Our book fairs fund our book clubs and allow us
to send a book home with every student at least once a
year.  We in the library world feel like this goes right

along with district focus of Each One Each Day. *Board Goal 1* increase reading

For our many of our elementary parents this was the first time back in the building since
Spring Break 2020!  Welcome Back!

VMS also rolled out the red carpet for us by partnering with AVID & TSA to hold a student
showcase.  (I hope you didn’t miss getting your passport stamped and the popcorn in Mrs.
Alvarez’s room!)

Community Library News

So many exciting things are happening at the Joe A Hall High School & Community Library.
Our annual accreditation report has been submitted for preliminary review.  We have
started an after school Lego Club that has been well attended by students in grades 2-12.
Movie night has been taken over by our VES students and their families and we are loving it!
Special thanks to Ms. Jarrett & Ms. Griffin for talking it up with their students.  Last but
certainly not least, our partners, the North Texas Adult Education Program, have been able
to add ESL classes back to our branch.  GED classes (Board Goal 3) are offered 6:00-8:00
Tuesday & Thursday and ESL classes are offered at the same time on Monday &
Wednesday.

Upcoming events: VMS Author Visit on March 22nd by Nancy Churnin to kick off their unit
of study on the Holocaust.
Summer Reading in June!


